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Special Women’s Meeting Wednesday to 
address recent tragic events 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 31, Kenténha/October 2017) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to advise the community that a Special 
Women’s Meeting has been organized by community members, with the 
goal of addressing recent tragic events in Kahnawà:ke. The MCK strongly 
supports this initiative and is distributing this information in the public 
interest. 
 
The meeting will take place on Wednesday evening at the Golden Age 
Club. It will begin at 6:30 pm sharp. All Kahnawà:ke women are invited 
to attend. 
 
It was erroneously stated that the meeting was postponed in a public 
service announcement issued yesterday. The MCK apologizes for the 
error. 

 
For more information please visit Connie Meloche’s Facebook page 
(Connie Meloche, self-employed consultant). 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer 
450- 632-7500 ext. 63254 

gene.diabo@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Winona Polson-
Lahache 
Chief Political Advisor 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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